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participation of pregnant women, so that we have information about treatments that 
are suitable for them. 

How we are using your child’s data  

All information about your child and their health is kept private. Data from which your 
child cannot be recognised may be shared with other research groups who are doing 
similar research. There is more information about this in the ‘For patients in the UK’ 
section of the trial website (recoverytrial.net/patients). 

Researchers working on other studies can now apply to access RECOVERY trial 
data so that they can answer new research questions using data that have already 
been collected. The researchers must prove that their work will help public health 
and they will only be provided with the information needed to answer their specific 
question (and no information that identifies your child). You can find out more about 
this in an animation in the ‘For patients’ section of the trial website. 
 

Communicating with us 

If you would like to discuss anything in this newsletter, or any other aspect of the 
study, with a member of the study team you can contact us by phone                   
(0808 164 4060 Monday to Friday between 9am-5pm), email or post (details at the 
top of this letter). Please quote the participant ID number in any correspondence. If 
you would prefer to speak to the doctors at your local hospital, we can put you in 
touch with them. 

This letter was sent to you on behalf of RECOVERY by NHS England via APS (an 
NHS-approved mailing house). 

Thank you again for your support in this remarkable effort to save the lives of 

patients with COVID-19. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Professor Sir Martin Landray and Professor Sir Peter Horby, Chief Investigators
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